
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
28TH FEBRUARY 2025 

“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 

A reminder that the 
cost of school dinners 
increased to £2.90 
on Monday 24th Feb-
ruary. 

 

Early Years Chinese New Year 
2025 Year of the Snake 

The children enjoyed being immersed in Chinese New Year celebrations. The children par-
ticipated in ribbon dancing, singing Gung Hay Fat Choy, using chop sticks, food tasting and 
listening to Chinese New Year stories. Good fun was had by all. 

 

World Book Day 

Remember World Book Day 
is being celebrated on 
Thursday 6th March.   

On 6th March, the children can dress up 
as their favourite well known book char-
acters. There will be some prizes for the 
best costumes.  



Dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 5th March Reception Parents Consultation  

Thursday 6th March World Book Day  

Thursday 6th March Year 4 Parents Consultation  

Friday 7th March Year 1 Parents Consultation  

Tuesday 11th March Nursery Parents Consultation  

Wednesday 12th March Year 2 Exotic Zoo in school 

Thursday 13th March  Year 2 Parents Consultation  

Friday 14th March  Year 2 Parents into Lunch 

Thursday 20th March Base 6 Pedestrian training 

Friday 21st March  Base 5 Pedestrian training 

Friday 21st March  Comic Relief Day  

Thursday 3rd April  Year 6 Arthog Parent meeting  

Monday 7th April Year 5 Arthog Outreach Group 1 and 2 

Thursday 10th April Year 5 Arthog Outreach Group 3 and 4 

Friday 11th April Year 5 Arthog Outreach Group 5 and 6 

Friday 11th April Break up for Easter 

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

Spring term attendance 

If your attendance is 98% or more in the Spring term you will be entered 
into a draw to win a Nintendo Switch.  

 

 

 

If you manage 100%, your name will be entered twice! 

Good luck! 






